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Newsletter 8 

4 November 2022 

   

 

A rare opportunity has arisen and Chase Lane Nursery have a small 
number of afternoon nursery places available. 
Afternoon nursery runs from 12:25- 3:25pm. If you, 
or someone you know, has a child who is 3 and is due 
to start Reception in September 2023 they could be 

eligible for a fully funded 15 hours place. If you require a nursery 
application form please request one from the school office or 

Children in Need will fall within anti-bullying 
week on Friday 18th November.   
 
As the children will already be coming to 
school in non-uniform that week, we will not be 
doing anything for Children in Need (CiN). 
However, if you wish to donate to CiN you can 
make a donation via ParentPay. 
 

Chase Lane are going to be taking part in Anti-
Bullying week, which will be running from Monday 14th 
to Friday 18th November 2022.  
 
To celebrate anti bullying week, we are asking 
children to come to school on Wednesday 16th 
November with either a homemade t-shirt/ hat or 
poster, which has an anti-bullying slogan designed on 

it. We would like you to be as creative as possible whether this is using 
felt tip pens on an old t-shirt or using a cereal box and turning it into a 
placard. Click the link below for some ideas on different t- shirt design 
techniques: 
https://nurturestore.co.uk/kids-crafts-design-a-tshirt 

Afternoon Nursery Places  

Children in Need (CiN) 

Bonfire Night STEM Challenge!  

Remember, remember the 5th of November… 
Saturday 5th November is Guy Fawkes Day (Bonfire 
Night). Have a go at one (or more) of these 
challenges as you celebrate over the weekend! Take 
pictures and upload onto Seesaw for your teacher 
to see!  
 

Anti-Bullying Week 14th November  

Black History month ended at the start of this week. As we enter the 
month of November we begin to think about Remembrance Day which 
is on Friday 11th November.  During the Second World War the total 
forces of Britain, the Commonwealth and the then British Empire 
totalled just over 12.6 million. 6.5 million came from the UK and over 
6.1 million came from the Commonwealth and Empire – in addition, the 
Commonwealth and Empire provided vast levels of financial and 
material support that were crucial to the Allied war effort.  
 

But what is what is Remembrance? 
Remembrance is an act of honouring those who serve, or have served, 
to defend our democratic freedoms and way of life  

 Remembrance does not glorify war and its symbol, the red poppy, is 
a sign of both Remembrance and hope for a peaceful future 

 

Who and what we Remember? 

 The service and sacrifice of the Armed Forces community from 
Britain and the Commonwealth 

 The special contribution of families and of the emergency services,  

 We acknowledge innocent civilians who have lost their lives in 
conflict and acts of terrorism 

 

So why do we remember? 

 As thanks - It is a chance for individuals, communities and the 
nation to honour those who serve and sacrifice to defend our way of 
life and who gave their today for our tomorrow.  

 To bring communities together - Communities across Britain 
irrespective of religion, race or ethnicity share a history of service 
and sacrifice from the two World Wars through to the present day.  
Remembrance is a time to reflect on what we have in common.   

 

In 2020 the Royal British Legion and British Future launched a 
project with British Future called Forgotten Sacrifice, its purpose 
was to help ensure that the service and sacrifice of people from 
communities across Britain is recognised, that all feel able to take 
part in Remembrance activities, and to ensure all who served are fully 
recognised through better education, commemoration and 
documentation of our shared history.  
 

Men and women of different backgrounds, colours and creeds 
came from across the Commonwealth have, for over one hundred 
years, played a crucial role in defending the freedoms we enjoy today. 

Parents Consultations will take place at the end this month for 
the whole school; Nursery - Year 6 on Monday 28th November 
and Thursday 1st December in school. Parents are reminded to 
book your slot via the SchoolPing app by Monday 14th 
November.  If you have trouble booking your slot,  please 
contact the school office. 

Forgotten Sacrifice  

Parent Consultations w/c 28th November  

PTA Year 3 and 4 Disco   

The PTA have organised a Disco for 
pupils in Years 3 & 4 on Friday 11th 
November. The disco starts 6. 30pm - 
8.30pm, tickets cost £5 and includes 2 
x packets of crisps, unlimited drink and 
professional DJ Mr Zippy! Tickets can 
be bought on the night. 
 

The next disco will take place on: 
 

Thursday 24th November for Years 5 & 6 from 6.30pm - 8.30pm 
 

Mr Zippy will also host a party games /entertainment event on 
Wednesday 14th December for Years 1 & 2 from 3.30pm - 5.00pm. 
 

If you are available to help at any of these events please email the PTA 
at pta@clpwaltham.org.uk 

Click the links below to views the latest Waltham Forest residents’ 
news:https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKWALTHAM/
bulletins/3353a79 

Waltham Forest Residents’ News  

https://nurturestore.co.uk/kids-crafts-design-a-tshirt
mailto:pta@clpwaltham.org.uk
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKWALTHAM/bulletins/3353a79
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKWALTHAM/bulletins/3353a79
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Any additions/changes to the diary dates are highlighted in purple text 

Tuesday 8th November  8.30am Elm class QE Hunting Lodge trip 

Tuesday 8th November  11.30am Beech class QE Hunting Lodge trip 

Wednesday 9th November  8.30am Sequoia class QE Hunting Lodge trip 

Wednesday 9th November  9.00am Behaviour Surgery  

Friday 11th November  9.15am Reception 2023 Parent Tours 

Friday 11th November  6.30pm - 8.30pm Years 3 and 4 Disco   

Monday 14th November - Friday 18th November Anti-Bullying week 

Wednesday 16th November Non-uniform Day. Bring t-shirt or placard with 
anti bullying slogan 

Friday 18th November 9.15am Reception 2023 Parent Tours 

Friday 18th November  2.30pm - 3.30pm School Nurse Drop-In 

Monday 21st November  Year 6 Height & Weight checks 

Wednesday 23rd November 8.40 am Acacia & Baobab class Discovery 
Centre trip 

Thursday 24th November 8.40am Sassafras class Discovery Centre trip 

Thursday 24th November     Last Year 6 Booster 

Thursday 24th November 6.30pm - 8.30pm Year 5 & 6 Disco  

Friday 25th November  INSET Day - School closed  

Monday 28th November  Nursery -Year 6 Parent Consultations  

Thursday 1st December   Nursery - Year 6 Parent Consultations 

Thursday 8th December Year 3 trip to Verulamium Museum  

Friday 9th December 2.30pm - 3.30pm School Nurse Drop-In 

Wednesday 14th December 3.30pm-5pm Years 1 & 2 party games /enter-
tainment with Mr Zippy 

Friday 16th December  School closes 1 hour earlier than usual 

Diary Dates  

WEEK 2 School Dinner Menu for w/b 7th November 2022 

Attendance 17th October — 21st October 2022 

The following classes for achieving the highest attendance percentage 
in their Year Groups ;- over 96%.  The minimum target for attendance 
each week as set by the Government is 96%.   

 
 

During the above 
period our overall school attendance was 94.8%.  Well done to Oak class 
for having 100% attendance. 

Year Group Class Attendance % 

Year 3 Cherry 97.6 

Year4  Sequoia 97.9 

Year 5 Willow 96.9 

Year 6 Oak 100% 

Starting this week will be including feature introduced last year in 
our newsletters – Writers of the Week. 

For one week each term, a different year group will select 3 writers 
of a range of abilities from across their 3 classes who they feel have 
done exceptionally well in their writing that week. The children 
selected will have achieved their own personal best in their writing 
and this is an opportunity to showcase their amazing work!  

Additionally each winner will also receive a special pen and will have 
the opportunity to share their written work in an assembly. We look 
forward to sharing all of their fantastic writing! This week our 
writers come from Year 6. 

Abdullah in Aspen class 
Maia in Oak class  
Haadi in Olive class 
 
We congratulate them on being superstar 
writers! Check out their writing on pages 3 - 8. 
 

Community Help 

It’s no secret or shame that the current cost of 
living crisis is affecting us all. Food Cycle 
Walthamstow FoodCycle Walthamstow welcomes 
anyone to attend as a guest and enjoy a FREE hot 
meal. No need to book. Just turn up on the day! 
 

Location: St Mary's Welcome Centre,  Church 
End, Walthamstow, E17 9RH  
 

Day:  Thursdays 
 

Time:  6.30pm 
 

For more information and to share this wonderful resources with 
anyone you know may need it, click the link below: 
 

https://foodcycle.org.uk/location/foodcycle-walthamstow/# 

Writers of the Week 

Q. What is the best Salad to serve on Guy Fawkes night? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A. Rocket! 
 
 
  

Joke of the Week 

https://foodcycle.org.uk/location/foodcycle-walthamstow/#
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